
March 25-27 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  Lang. Arts:          
-Read Oswald and Ben 

on the Superkids app 

-Heggerty Lesson 1 

 

Writing: Draw a   

picture and write a 
sentence or two 
about your favorite 
food.  

 

Math:  

- Count 100 things 
around your house. 
(Pick anything!) 

- Write numbers 0-30  

Lang. Arts:          
-Read Oswald and Ben 

on the Superkids app 

-Heggerty Lesson 2 

 

Writing: Draw a   

picture and write a 
sentence or two 
about your favorite 
toy. 

 

Math: If your friend 

has 3 blue bikes and 
you have 2 green 
bikes, how many bikes 
do you have in all? 

Lang. Arts:          
-Read Oswald and Ben 

on the Superkids app 

-Heggerty Lesson 3 

 

Writing: Draw a   

picture and write a 
sentence or two 
about your favorite 
tv show.   

 

Math: How many 

spheres can you find 
around your house? 



March 30-April 3 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Lang. Arts:          
-Read Icky on the 

Run on the Superkids 
app 

-Heggerty Lesson 4 

 

Writing: Draw a   

picture and write a 
sentence or two 
about your family.  

 

Math:  

- Count 100 things 
outside your house. 
(Pick anything!)  

- Write numbers 0-50 

Lang. Arts:          
-Read Icky on the 

Run on the Superkids 
app 

-Heggerty Lesson 5 

 

Writing: Draw a   

picture and write a 
sentence or two 
about your teacher. 

 

Math: You ate 3 

snacks. Your sister 
ate 2 snacks. How 
many snacks did you 
have in all?  

Lang. Arts:          
-Read Icky on the 

Run on the Superkids 
app 

-Heggerty Lesson 6 

 

Writing: Draw a   

picture and write a 
sentence or two 
about your friends.  

 

Math: You have 5 

books. Your brother 
took 1 book away. How 
many books do you 
have now?  

Lang. Arts:          
-Read Icky on the 

Run on the Superkids 
app 

-Heggerty Lesson 7 

 

Writing: Draw a   

picture and write a 
sentence or two 
about your pet. If 
you don’t have one, 
what do you wish you 
had? 

 

Math: How many 

cylinders can you find 
around your house? 

Fun Friday!  

You can choose 
what you’d like 

to do!  

 Use your         
imagination 

 Create             
something 

 Draw               
something 

 Play, play, play 

 Have a fun 
snack 

 Send your 
teacher a          
picture 



April 6-10 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Lang. Arts:          
-Read Golly and the 

Flip-Flop Flap on the 
Superkids app 

-Heggerty Lesson 8 

 

Writing: Draw a   

picture and write a 
sentence or two 
about your favorite 
place to go.   

 

Math:  

- Count 100 things          
inside or outside your 
house. (Pick anything!) 

- Write numbers 0-70.  

Lang. Arts:          
-Read Golly and the 

Flip-Flop Flap on the 
Superkids app 

-Heggerty Lesson 9 

 

Writing: Draw a   

picture and write a 
sentence or two 
about your favorite 
activity at school.   

 

Math: You have 2 

pillows on your bed. 
Your sister has 1 pillow 
on her bed. How many 
pillows do you have in 
all?  

Lang. Arts:          
-Read Golly and the 

Flip-Flop Flap on the 
Superkids app 

-Heggerty Lesson 10 

 

Writing: Draw a   

picture and write a 
sentence or two 
about your favorite 
holiday.   

 

Math: You have 4 

pieces of candy. Your 
mom took 2 pieces 
away. How many          
pieces of candy do 
you have now?  

Lang. Arts:          
-Read Golly and the 

Flip-Flop Flap on the 
Superkids app 

-Heggerty Lesson 11 

 

Writing: Draw a   

picture and write a 
sentence or two 
about something you 
know how to do.  

 

Math: How many  

cubes can you find 
around your house? 

 

Ho
lid

ay
 



April 13-17 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 Lang. Arts:          
-Read Twins on the 

Superkids app 

-Heggerty Lesson 12 

 

Writing: Draw a   

picture and write a 
sentence or two 
about what you did 
this weekend.  

 

Math:  

- Count 100 things          
inside or outside your 
house. (Pick anything!) 

- Write numbers 0-100.  

Lang. Arts:          
-Read Twins on the 

Superkids app 

-Heggerty Lesson 13 

 

Writing: Draw a   

picture and write a 
sentence or two 
about what you miss 
most about school.  

 

Math: My dogs have 

2 bowls. If I put 3 
treats in each bowl, 
how many treats 
would they get all   
together? 

Lang. Arts:          
-Read Twins on the 

Superkids app 

-Heggerty Lesson 14 

 

Writing: Draw a   

picture and write a 
sentence or two 
about your favorite 
movie.   

 

Math: You made 6 

brownies. Your           
teacher ate some and 
now you have 1. How 
many did your            
teacher eat? 

Lang. Arts:          
-Read Twins on the 

Superkids app 

-Heggerty Lesson 15 

 

Writing: Draw a   

picture and write a 
sentence or two 
about your favorite 
game to play.  

 

Math: How many 

cones can you find 
around your house? Ho

lid
ay

 


